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REPLY TO December 8, 1999
ATTENTION OF

Hazardous, Toxic and Radioactive
Waste Branch
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Mr. Jeffrey R. Swanson 8TE
Hazardous Materials and Waste

Management Division

Colorado Department of Public

Health and Environment

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South FEB[ 8 2000
Denver, Colorado B80246-1530

Dear Mr. Swanson:

Enclosed are two copies of the Technical Memorandum
Subsurface Anomaly (Draft). This technical memorandum documented
the findings from the site visit conducted on August 31, 1999, at
the Former Lowry Bombing and Gunnery Range (Section 34, Township
4 South, Range 64 West), Arapahoe County, Colorado. The U.S.
Army Corps of Engineers, Omaha District, prepared this technical
memorandum as part of the Defense Environmental Restoration
Program (DERP) for Formerly Used Defense Sites on behalf of the
Department of Defense. The objective of the site visit was to
investigate this anomaly and determine if this area should be
considered for future investigation, as well as its eligibility
for funding allocation under the purview of the DERP.

The Omaha District would like your office to review the
enclosed document and forward any review comments to the
attention of Mr. Hector Santiago, Project Manager for this
project. Review comments can be sent by e-mail

(hector.l.santiago@usace.army.mil) or fax (402) 221-76899.
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If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Mr. Santiago at telephone number (402) 221-7644.

Sincerely,

ol T e

Douglas A. Plack

Chlef Hazardous, Toxic and
Radioactive Waste Branch

Planning, Programs and Project
Management Division

Enclosure





